FRC Is Hiring

Hull First Reformed Church is offering a position as Care and Connection Ministry Coordinator.
This position will serve the congregation by working to empower core leaders in the area of care
and connection ministries at FRC. They will do this by:

1. Coordinating with the Pastor and Core Leaders to develop high quality care and connection
ministries at FRC.

2. Preparing, organizing and leading meetings where Core Leaders can be encouraged and
challenged to carry on their service within the care connection ministries at FRC.

3. Serving as a point person for the matters related to care and connection ministries at FRC.
The hours are estimated at 5-10 hours per week. For more information and the complete job
description, contact Pastor Adam at 470-3145, Arvin Boote at 470-2626, or

Dwayne Van Leeuwen at 470-3495

Hull First Reformed Church has a job opening for a Church Administrative Assistant. The
average work week would be 22 hours. For more information, contact Pastor Adam at 470-3145,
Arvin Boote at 470-2626, or Dwayne Van Leeuwen at 470-3495.

1B ANNOUNCEMENTS con’t. B

Our mission partner Bruce DeJong will be sharing a Moment For Missions during the service
on Sunday, July 28. After the service, you’re invited to a short Q & A time with Bruce at 11:00
followed by a potluck at 11:30.

Beds & Bedding: Dogou know someone in Hull who has relatives or friends living with them
due to the flood and are in need of beds, mattresses, pillows, or linens? We want to help!
Text Rhonda Bonestroo at 712-441-0279 or Donna Hulstein at 712-441-3280. If you have
extra bed frames you would be willing to donate, let us know by texting Rhonda or Donna,
or call the church office and leave your info on what you have available to donate.

Retreat Survey: The discipleship team at church is hoping to plan a men’s and a women’s
retreat during this upcoming year, and for that we need your help! Please fill out this survey
so we can see what kinds of retreats people would be most interested in:
https://hullfrc.breezechms.com/form/6fc2ca (P.S., paper copies of the survey are available
from Ross Van Kley - ross@hullfrc.org).

LifeWise is looking for 2-3 additional JH classroom volunteers (Wednesdays) and 3-4 more

people to help make cookies or bars for our JH students. To be a classroom helper, contact

Tina Koerselman, 712-540-4117 or tinakoerselman@lifewise.org. If interested in baking,

Dcontact.dEr;\i/lca Tiedeman, 712-578-9059 or jetiedeman@gmail.com. LifeWise runs after Labor
ay - mid-May.

LifeWise is seeking donations for the ‘24-25 school year. Please take a need off of the poster
board in the fellowship hall, purchase the item and return the item to the provided box.
Thank you for your prayers and support.

DEEPCUTS

The Son Is Greater!

OBEYING JESUS. PRIORITIZING PEOPLE. STRENGTHENING OUR COMMUNITY.

. CONNECT

911 2nd St. Hull, IA
Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3pm
Friday 8am-12pm
hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

E "'1'! E hullfrc.org
i

1.
Consistory Leadership

Arvin Boote (1st VP of Consistory)
alboote@premieronline.net

Keith Vollink (Deacon Chair)
Keith.vollink@interstates.com

| MINISTRY

NURSERY
Today Jennifer & Ashlie Saavedra

Next Week Community Worship Service

GREETERS
Today Matt & Kait S., Cal & Jan K.,
Don & Joyce O.

Next Week Community Worship Service


https://hullfrc.breezechms.com/form/6fc2ca
mailto:ross@hullfrc.org
mailto:tinakoerselman@lifewise.org
mailto:jetiedeman@gmail.com

PRAYERS

Greg Diekevers is home following
hospitalization.

Joy De Jongh’s 2 yr. old niece, Taylyn Vander
Schaaf, (daughter of Kyle & Janae) has been
diagnosed with acute lymphoblastic leukemia.

Eleanor Warntjes health is declining.

Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing more rounds
of chemo treatments.

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and the late Cheryl Grevengoed, is receiving
radiation treatments. If you would like to send
Michelle a note of encouragement, send it to
Michelle Vore, 317 Central Ave. SE., Le Mars, IA
51031

Jody Van Kley, Ross Van Kley’s mom and Ber
and Hilda Krommendyk’s daughter, is home
and will continue with physical therapy.

WORSHIP

Welcome

Call To Worship
- Goodness of God
- | Will Trust My Savior Jesus

Greeting
Congregational Prayer

Offering

Message: Deep Cuts - The Son Is Greater!

Scripture: Hebrews 1:5-14

*Next Week

10am Community Worship Service at Hesla
Field

Profession of Faith: Macy Verhoef &
Bryan Zylstra

Response Song
-In Christ Alone
Benediction

Doxology

THE WEEK AHEAD

Thursday, July 18

¢ Professions of Faith: Macy Verhoef o 7pm Music in the Park

& Bryan Zylstra

¢ Building Fund offering Sunday, July 21
o 10am Community Worship

UPCOMING EVENTS Service at Hesla Field in Hull

Monday, July 15
o 7pm Elders’ meeting
o 7pm Deacons’ meeting
o 8:30pm Consistory meeting

ANNOUNCEMENTS

(l_)iurksympathies to Cody & Shelby Kiers & family on the passing away of Shelby’s mom, Paula
arkness.

Monday, July 22
o 6pm Education Team Mtg.

Congratulations to Tanner & Katie Machacek on the birth of a bab?/ boy, Emmett James, born
June 30 and to Alex & Hannah Frick on the birth of a baby girl, Collins Grace, born July 2.

Members of FRC, It has been agreed upon by the Executive Team to accept the resignation of
Jeanette Bonestroo from the Worship Coordinator position for Hull First Reformed. She will
complete her service on Monday, July 15. We thank her for her faithful service in this position.
We pray for God's blessing in her future endeavors and the time of transition. Respectfully,
FRC Executive Team

In connection with Hull’s Summerfest, Music in the Park will be Thursday, July 18, at Westside
Park beginning at 7:00pm. The evening will include performances by the American Reformed
Church praise team, Middleburg Quartet, Pastor Owen, Leah, Clara and Greta Hoegh, Brinley
Van Der Stoep and Pastor Adam Van Der Stoep. Bring a lawn chair. Enjoy free cake and ice
cream. An offering will be received for the Hull Food Pantry.

Last year’s Community Worship Service during Summerfest was such a hit that we are doing it
again. On Sunday, July 21, at 10:00am our community will be holding a joint worship service at
Hesla Field (Western Christian will the the rain location).

Shoes for Local Kids. Heart & Soles ministry, developed by Love INC of Sioux County, allows
churches to provide students with new tennis shoes and socks. There is a table in the

Fellowship Hall where &/ou can pick up a shoe card with information about sizes needed for boys
and girls &lue and pink). Please purchase the tennis shoes (no flip flops or slip on shoes) listed
and return them to the church by Sunday, July 21. You can also purchase shoes on Love INC’s
Amazon Wish List and have them delivered directly to the ministry by scanning the QR code on
the label or visiting https://a.co/1SXiMsm. You can also make a monetary donation to Love INC
of Sioux County by picking up a green cut-out.

The Hull Food Pantry needs volunteers on Wednesday, July 24, from 5:00-6:00pm at the
Community Building. Sign up on the sheet on the Connections Table. If you have questions,
contact Jim Verdoorn, Arlyn De Wild or Kelly Jansma.

(Announcements continued on back of bulletin.)


https://a.co/1SXiMsm

